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Question: 

DHS Annual Report (p.12) indicates that customer satisfaction standards have not been met, 

achieving a 70.3% score, falling short of the 85% target. Since October 2015, what has been 

done to meet the customer satisfaction standards targets? 

 

Answer: 

Customer satisfaction reports are provided to leaders on a regular basis including complaint 

volumes, trends in complaints, and the most common reasons for complaints.  These reports 

form the basis of national and local planning to improve service delivery. 

Targeted satisfaction results are also provided to national business areas on a regular basis to 

allow further development of treatments that will improve the overall customer experience. 

Staff receive training in complaint handling, keeping customers up to date about the progress 

of their complaint and retaining ownership of the complaint on behalf of the customer until it 

is resolved.  

Real-time management strategies are in place to monitor and manage demand.  Staff are 

redeployed across processing areas, front-of-house and Smart Centres to assist in the areas of 

high demand and reduce wait times for customers.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


